February 23, 1978

The Planning Board meeting was called to order by Emery Doane, Vice-Chairman on February 23, 1978 at 7:30 P. M.

A ll members were present with the exception of Peter Merrifield and Harvey Goodwin.

Records of the previous meeting were approved as read.

Mr. Giles, who has received certificate of approval from the N. H. Water and Pollution Commission, and who wishes to subdivide two lots, requested the Board's approval conditional upon town sewer.

The Board will make a decision upon the correct wording of approval, if approved, and Mr. Giles will come back for our April 27th meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P. M.

Medre Thudley Secretary